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Prayer  
Lord Jesus, You revealed Your glory on the mountain at Your transfiguration.  Shine Your light on us, 
transform our hearts, and help us follow You always. Amen. 
 
Special Dates 
July 20-25                    Totus Tuus Camp 
August 6                      Parish Feast Day Picnic, 5-8pm 
August 11-14               Choir Camp 
August 20                    Little Tykes Playtime, Willowbrooke Commons, 6pm 
 
Volunteer Opportunities 
Any of these three volunteer opportunities will fulfill your family's volunteer requirements for the year.  If 
you are interested in any of them, please contact Sue Berthiaume for more information! 
 
Breakfast Coordinator - Transfiguration will be offering breakfast each day this year, and we are looking 
for a volunteer to coordinate and lead this program.  The volunteer would help to serve and clean up, 
being available from 7:30 - 8:30 am.   
 
Trunk and Treat Coordinator - We are excited to continue our Trunk and Treat tradition!  We are looking 
for a volunteer to spearhead this event, working with a staff member.  The leader would assist with 
communication, coordinating cars and treats, and work with other volunteers. 
 
Black and Gold Coordinator - We are looking for a volunteer to lead the Black and Gold committee to 
plan this major fundraiser.  You will lead a team of volunteers to help with seeking donations, 
communication, and preparation for the event. 
 
We are hiring! 
We have four positions currently open at our school: Kitchen Assistant, Music teacher, 2 Extended Day 
Coordinators, and Custodian.  Please contact Sue Berthiaume for details if you are interested. Please 
spread the word about these positions! 
 
Kitchen Assistant - This paid position will help serve lunch on Mondays and Fridays from 10:30 am - 
1:30pm.  
 
Music Teacher - This paid position is responsible for teaching music from preschool - middle school, and 
planning three musical performances during the year. 
 
Extended Day Coordinator - We are looking for two people each day, from 2:30 - 5:30 pm to create a 
safe, engaging environment for our extended day afternoon program.  This is a fun position for anyone 
who likes to get creative and active with kids in preschool - grade 5!   
 
Custodian - This paid position would entail being available throughout the school day for clean up and 
minor maintenance needs, as well as setting up/tearing down for school day events.   



 
 
Upcoming Events  
Parish Feast Day Picnic - We are celebrating the Feast of the Transfiguration on Wednesday, August 
6th with a picnic!  Follow this link for more information and to sign up to volunteer:Volunteer 
 
Choir Camp - Does your child love to sing? Children ages 7 and up who have completed first grade are 
welcome to participate in Choir Camp!  Camp takes place August 11 - 14 from 9am - 12pm and August 
14th from 6pm - 7:30pm.  Children will be singing at the 6:30 pm Vigil Mass for the Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary.  Cost is $40/child or $75/family.  Click here to register:Choir 
 
 
Mrs. B.'s Bulletin 
This summer I am participating in two courses: Catholic School Leadership and Catholic School 
Foundations of Theology.  These courses draw current and future principals from across the country to 
the University of Saint Thomas to learn more about creating an authentic Catholic culture in our 
schools.  I learned a great deal from these courses, and was reminded often of how deep, rich, and full 
our Catholic faith really is - you are never done learning!  I am excited to implement some new ideas to 
continue developing our Christ-centered environment! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A044EA5AB2DA6FA7-55637878-feast#/
https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/763420ca-6b5d-444b-bd17-7356bfc3229e

